
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What am I learning this half term? 

This half term our topic is “Our World”.  The children 

will be exploring their personal world first and then 

looking at mini beasts more closely. In maths we are 

covering accurately counting  objects and matching to 

numerals along with estimating amount.  We will also 

be exploring sounds and how we can alter and change 

them.  

E - Safety will be introduced and how we stay safe 

with technology. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

        Reception Newsletter Autumn 1 

8.30 drop off  

will be allowing 

extra Early Bird 

Maths to take 

place, its lovely to 

see so many 

getting in at this 

time. 

PE Day  

Our PE is every 

Wednesday. Lots of 

PE will be outside so 

please wear dark 

supportive footwear. 

Please send your child 

in in their PE Kit on 

this day. 

Phonics  

At Victoria Primary we 

follow Floppy Phonics 

Systematic approach The 

first set of sounds 

s,a,t,p,i,n,m,d,g,o,c.  

Look out for the phonics 

sheets you will get sent 

home to keep. 

Reading  

Reading books will be being sent home starting next 

week. Your child can read and change their book 

everyday. We are following book quarantine to 

ensure no cross contamination. We have a reading 

incentives and if you read as much as possible ( little 

and often ) there are rewards such as Star Book  

Home Learning  

Phonics sheets will be sent 

home so you are aware of the 

sounds covered these must 

then be kept at home. Weekly 

challenges will be set on 

Tapestry for you to share with 

us.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


